Robert G. Donovan

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District

MEMBER:

Public Safety Committee
Public Improvements Committee
Zoning, Neighborhoods
& Development Committee
Anti-Graffiti Policy Committee



March 8, 2001

Mr. Robert Harvey Staff Assistant Office of the City Clerk 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Bob,

Aurora HealthCare has submitted an application to rezone the St. Luke's Medical Center campus under the provisions of a Detailed Planned Development. The City Planning Commission is scheduled to review this application on March 26th, 2001. I am requesting that you pre-publish all of the required documents so that this rezoning application can be reviewed by the Zoning and Neighborhood Development Committee on April 4th, 2001.

Your expeditious handling of this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Cordially,

Bob Donovan Alderman 8th Dist.

cc: Tom Reilly - Aurora HealthCare